
K of C 5th Sunday Breakfast 

SAVE THE DATE! Sunday, August 31st after both Masses!  

Proceeds will go towards the charitable work they do! 

for August 10, 2025 

Holy Land Group (Star of Bethlehem) 
The holy land group will be visiting St. Richard parish on August 16th and 17th on behalf of the Christian families in 
Bethlehem and Jerusalem. Their mission is to support those families in the holy land. When the holy land group visits 
our parish they will have hand carved nativity sets, statues, crosses, rosaries, and many other pieces of beautiful olive 

wood art. We kindly invite you to visit their display and to consider purchasing a piece of art from the holy land. In doing 
so, you will help support the many families who depend on this form of art for their living. Your purchase will make a 

difference in the lives of many Christian families. 




